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MEMORANDUM FOR: Patricia G. Norry, Directori

Office of Administration'

FROM: Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: REVIEW 0F DOCUMENTS SCHEDULED FOR AUTOMATIC
DECLASSIFICATION IN 1986

In reply to your memorandum, subject as above, dated January 17, 1986, we:

have reviewed the classified document generated by our office,
" Consequences of Sabotage of Non-Power Reactors", NUREG/CR-0843,'

LA-7845-MS, and have determined that the security classification should
be extended beyond 1986.

Please note that the computer sheet listing this document and attached to
your memorandum is incorrect as to the number of copies available.
Attached for your information is a copy of a memorandum sent to Raymond
Brady by James R. Miller, dated October 3, 1980, advising that 175 copies
of this document were destroyed on September 30, 1980. This left four
(4) copies of this report still in existence. Two of these copies are
assigned to and controlled by NMSS. The other two copies were maintained
by NRR until July 7, 1981 when one of the copies was assigned to Stephen
Sands, AEOD. The copy that was sent to Mr. Sands was never returned to
NRR. We currently are in possession of one copy of this document. We
discussed this computer error with Robert Whipp,. Division of Security.
Mr. Whipp agreed with us that it was a mistake and that he would correct it.

Original signed by
Darroll G. Eisenhut

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosures:
1. Memo to Brady, dtd 10/3/80
2. NRC Form 126, Classified

Document Receipt

CONTACT:
J. Gibson, SSPD

i Ext. 28280
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MEMORANDUM FOR: Patricia G. Norry, Director
Office of Administration

FROM: Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: REVIEW 0F DOCUMENTS SCHEDULED FOR AUTOMATIC
DECLASSIFICATION IN 1986

In reply to your memorandum, subject as above, dated January 17, 1986, we
have reviewed the classified document generated by our office,
" Consequences of Sabotage of Non-Power Reactors", NUREG/CR-0843,

.

LA-7845-MS, and have determined that the security classification should
be extended beyond 1986.

Please note that the computer sheet listing this document and attached to
your memorandum is incorrect as to the number of copies available.
Attached for your information is a copy of a memorandum sent to Raymond
Brady by James R. Miller, dated October 3,1980, advising that 175 copies
of this document were destroyed on September 30, 1980. This left four
(4) copies of this report still in existence. Two of these copies are
assigned to and controlled by NMSS. The other two copies were maintained
by NRR until July 7, 1981 when one of the copies was assigned to Stephen
Sands, AE00. The copy that was sent to Mr. Sands was never returned to
NRR. We currently are in possession of one copy of this document. We
discussed this computer error with Robert Whipp, Division of Security.
Mr. Whipp agreed with us that it was a mistake and that he would correct it.

A
bHaroldR.Denton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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1. Memo to Brady, dtd 10/3/80
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